
City of Clay 
P.O. Box 345 

Clay, Al 35048-0345 
 

PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES 
December 19, 2016 

 
The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Monday, December 19, 
2016, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City 
Manager Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder. 
  
Mayor Webster called the meeting to order. 
 
Council members present were: 
Councilor Don Baker, Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Bo Johnson, Councilor Dennis Locke, 
Councilor Ben Thackerson, and Mayor Webster 
 
Absent: None 
 
The Council discussed the agenda items for the regular City Council meeting. He reiterated that Highland 
Green was brought to the City by the Center Point Fire District which could not perform necessary testing 
because of the state of the properties. 
 
Mr. Dixon reminded the Council that David Cork will present the city’s annual audit tonight. 
 
Mayor Webster and Mr. Dixon gave an update from their meeting with the state regarding the Department 
of Youth Services campus. The state is open to the city’s plan, but is awaiting appraisal before moving 
forward. 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Ronnie Dixon 
City Manager 


